
20 October 2023 

Ref: DOIA 2324-0823 

Stephen Prendergast 
fyi-request-24432-61f5c5e7@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Stephen Prendergast 

Thank you for your email of 13 October 2023 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
(MBIE) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information: 

For OIA requests the department has received covering the RAL Administration / liquidation since 
1-Oct-2022 please supply the identifier, the request text, decision on response, whether the
response has been publicly released by MBIE, as well as any ancillary responses by MBIE to the
original request .

You requested to know the decision on response and any ancillary responses by MBIE to the original 
request. However, we would like to clarify exactly what you are seeking. Please respond to this letter and 
confirm if you are wanting to know whether MBIE has decided to grant the requests or not, or if you are 
seeking copies of all decisions. We would also like to please clarify what information you are requesting 
when referring to “ancillary responses”? 

Please note, any clarification or amendment of a request is considered to be a new request for the 
purpose of calculating the maximum statutory timeframe for response as per section 15(1AA) of the OIA. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Tane Dewes 
Manager Operations Support and Improvement  
Kānoa - Regional Economic Development & Investment Unit 
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